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October 18, 2019 

 
 

TO OUR CUSTOMERS: 
 

In response to requested price guidance for the year 2020, National Gypsum Company and its subsidiary 
entities will increase prices on our gypsum wallboard products as outlined below.  Increases include our 
entire product line of paper-faced, glass mat, and specialty panels. 

 
Gypsum Wallboard 
 
15%  -  January 6, 2020 -- Affecting all shipments on and after this date. 
 
15%  -  A 30-day notice will be provided in advance of our second increase  
 
These increases are intended to be good for the entire calendar year of 2020.  We affirm our ongoing 
policy prohibiting the quotation of individual jobs. 
 
Thank you for your valued business and continued support for National Gypsum products.  If you have any 
questions, please contact your NGC Sales Representative or Customer Account Specialist. 
 
 
     
                      NATIONAL GYPSUM COMPANY  

AND ITS SUBSIDIARY ENTITIES 
 
 

Area:   Entire U.S. and All Export 

 

 


